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                29/11/19 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                                                                 
 
Another week and another super Celebration Assembly; on this occasion it was Ruby Class who shared their learning. They really 
did demonstrate what a broad and informative curriculum they have and it was, once again, fantastic to see such confident 
group of pupils. Next stop Brass Concert for our Y3/4 pupils. 
 
For staff and pupils alike, it is a very busy and eventful time between now and Christmas. Over the next couple of weeks, all Year 
1 to Year 6 pupils will be sitting age appropriate assessments (tests). This will give teachers the opportunity to back up their 
teacher assessments with formulised assessment results. In addition, it will familiarise pupils with the more formal testing which 
they will encounter through their school years. The assessments will cause no stress for the pupils (younger ones will hear them 
referred to as games or quizzes) and they do not require any revision or additional work at home.    
 
Finally, on a sadder front, Mrs Claire Eveleigh (one of our Lunchtime Supervisors) has just completed her final day working at All 
Saints. I would personally like to thank Claire for all her hard work over the years and we all wish her the best of luck in the 
future. 
 
CO-OP LOCAL COMMUNITY FUND:  Current fund raising total is £32:93. Please register for a card and then affiliate you it to our 
School cause. This is a real opportunity to raise good money for our pupils. 
 
PARKING: The cottage opposite school is now occupied. Could parents please not block off their drive when dropping off or 
picking up. 
 
CHRISTMAS AT ALL SAINTS: The All Saints Christmas Tree is arriving on Monday which will be lovingly decorated by parent 
volunteers and the staging will be put in position ready for the Christmas Nativities on the 12th & 13th December. 

 Christingle: On Thursday 5th December the Children will be decorating their Christingle oranges in preparation of a 

special church service taking place at Bishops Caundle Village Church at 2.30pm . Please join us to celebrate the true 

meaning of Christmas. 

 Christmas Cards: From Tuesday the children will be able to post Christmas Cards in our school post box. Please ensure 

that cards written to friends have their first and surnames and their class clearly on the envelope. Sapphire Class will be 

our postmen! 

 Christmas Hampers: Today was our 2nd Non-school uniform day in aid of our Christmas Hamper Campaign. Thank you 

so much for all the very generous donations.  The school elves will soon be busy assembling luxury hampers to raffle 

(examples of which will be in the school reception w/c 9th December). Do not forgot to buy your tickets for this amazing 

hamper draw – please bring your tickets and money to the school office ASAP 

 Nativity: Please could all costumes for the Nativity be in by Friday 6th December 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 
Attachments: 

 What’s on This week W/C 2nd December  
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